
Summer Stay and Play 

It was lovely to see so many families on Saturday at our stay and play 

session. The sun was shining, and we had lots of indoor and outdoor fun. 

Thank you to the families that came and a big thank you to Kate, our 

Family Support Worker, for organising the wonderful morning.  

   

   

         


